
Foxborough Child Sexual Abuse Awareness Committee 

Minutes 3/12/2015  

Attendees: Members in attendance Bob Correia, Bill Dudley, Vicki Lowe, Deb Spinelli, Jeff Downs, Lynda 

Walsh and Tim O’Leary 

 

Guests:  Jim Devellis, Rachael Calabrese, Steve From Rad, and Valerie 

Minutes from 2/26 were approved, moved by Deb second by Vicki, approved 7-0 

Bob gave a quick overview and reminded the committee that we are an official committee and we need 

to be sure that we follow all the rules that govern our committee. 

Jeff informed us that the training registration for April 10 and 11 is all set.  He will bring a copy of the 

newly revised Certification Application for Rentals to the next meeting, and this is currently being used. 

The Group would like to invite Mary Beth to our meeting on April 9th to answer a few of the questions 

brought up at the last meeting. 

What is the Town Hall Cori Policy 

Who is responsible for Cori’s for new hires in each department 

Who/How are cori records maintained 

How does Town Hall ensure ongoing compliance with Cori checks  across all departments. 

Steve gave a presentation on RAD Kids, brochure is saved for future reference. 

Motion for Adjournment, Vicki, second by Lynda, all in favor 7-0 

Next meeting 3/26  

 


